
 
Season’s Greetings 

 

 

Dear business partners, 

We look back on an eventful and innovative year 2018: 

 We have invested massively in automating our production 

 Our new website provides you with all relevant information related to our products 

 The new SSXA catalogue shows exciting new products for machining small diameters on 
Swiss type machines 

 Our apprentices have successfully participated in the AMB competition “Art meets 
Technology” with our hallmark, a re-construction of the skyline of Rottweil 

We, too, will spend the holidays at home. Our company will be closed from 22nd December 2018 
until 4th January 2019. For all stock items our sales department is already available for you from 
2nd January 2019. We kindly ask you to take this into account when planning your material 
demand. Thank you for your understanding. 

 

We thank you very much 
for the good cooperation, 

send you our best season’s greetings, 
and wish you a happy New Year! 

 

Best regards from the town of towers Rottweil 

Michael Dieterle, Stefan Dieterle, Petra Dieterle-Müller, 
with the whole team of Otto Dieterle Spezialwerkzeuge GmbH 

Otto Dieterle Spezialwerkzeuge GmbH 
Predigerstr. 56, 78628 Rottweil, Germany 
Phone: +49 (0)741 94205-0 - Fax: +49 (0)741 94205-50 - info@dieterle-tools.com 
www.dieterle-tools.com 

Register court: Amtsgericht Stuttgart, HRB 470292 – Management: Michael Dieterle, Stefan Dieterle 

In case you no longer wish to receive our newsletter, please let us know by replying to this e-mail with the subject “unsubscribe” – or 
click here. For information on our privacy policy please click here. 
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